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To repeal voting by mail in the State of Oregon would be a great disservice to the 

citizens of the state. Oregon has used vote by mail for years without any issue. By 

using vote by mail, it allows more access for people to vote, including those who are 

unable to leave work to vote, those with mobility issues, and any myriad of obstacles 

one might encounter to vote in person. Being able to vote by mail gives more people 

a chance to have their voice heard for representation. To remove this and require in 

person voting is a step to removing our voices. 

Please do not consider this proposal, as it is in bad faith of the interest of 

Oregonians. 


